
CASAS DE LUZ WITH FARO DE LUZ

Feed the Future

VENMO @FARODELUZ

The Covid-19 pandemic has exacerbated the extreme poverty

experienced by families in the Faro de Luz community. Parents

are left without jobs and search the streets for plastic bottles

and cans to sell for little money. Most families are only able to

eat one meal a day and our young students need more. Families

have been left without resources for distance learning, putting

their education and futures at risk. With no food in their bellies, it

is hard for our young students to focus on learning. We need your

help to provide a nutritious meal to fuel their brains for biweekly

tutoring and access to classes.

H E L P  P R O V I D E  O U R  S T U D E N T S  W I T H  T H E

F O U N D A T I O N  F O R  A  B R I G H T E R  F U T U R E  B Y

F U E L I N G  T H E I R  B R A I N S  F O R  L E A R N I N G .

$5 lunch for 1 week for 1 child


